

St. Denis – St. Columba School Parent School Association

Room Parents

Dear Parents and Guardians,

SDSC is proud to have a vibrant and supportive school community. So much of our success is the result of generous donations of time from our parents. Please consider volunteering as a room parent for the 2018-2019 school year. It's a great way to form new friendships with other parents and your child will enjoy seeing you at school! Two volunteers per class are needed to be room parents. The room parents help coordinate the parties for the class, special activities that the teacher requests, the "Class Basket" for the Fundraising Gala, the year-end picnic and anything else that the teacher and/or PSA needs assistance. New this year, class parents will ensure that photos from class events are shared for the Yearbook and other school purposes (more details to come).

Please note: you must have Safer Spaces Training in order to volunteer as a room parent.

If you are interested in being a room parent, please complete and submit this form by **Friday, September 14**th to: Lauren Schifini, Kindness of the Main Office. Please remember this is an interest form, there is a selection process to determining the room parents. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact Lauren Schifini at psa@stcolumba.net

PLEASE PRINT -			
Name:		Email:	
Home Phone:		Cell P	hone:
	pleted the Archdiocese of New York s not had Safer Spaces Training, but w	•	raining and had background check. aining and background check by 09/30/18.
I would like to be the room parent for:			
Grade:	Child's Name in Grade:		Teacher's Name:
			
I have previously been a room parent for:			
Grade:	Child's Name in Grade:		School Year: